
From: Joseph Lebus 

Sent: 23 December 2022 10:50 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Objection to Planning Application 2022/5281/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I write this email to OBJECT to the exclusion of the below areas from the required 

Environmental Impact Assessment for Planning Application 2022/5281/P: 

 

- Geo-environmental; 

- Water resources, drainage and flood risk; 

- Light pollution; 

- Project vulnerability; 

- Transport and access; 

- Waste and materials. 

 

This project is highly irresponsible and should not receive the required planning. 

 

Best, 

 

Joseph Lebus, Kentish Town Resident 

 

 

http://josephlebus.co.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/josephlebus/

